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16th July 2025 
 
 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Last Week of Term Arrangements 
 

As we approach the end of another fantastic school year, we are excited to inform you about the 
arrangements for the last few days of term. 
 
Monday 21st July: 
This is a normal school day, however, students may attend in their School PE Kits.   
 
Tuesday 22nd July: 
We will be holding our annual Sports Day, with Year Groups participating in activities throughout the day.  
On this day, students are to attend school in their PE Kits.  You will already have received a separate letter 
regarding Sports Day. 
 
Wednesday 23rd July: 
Students are invited to come to school in non-uniform to celebrate this special day. Throughout the 
morning, students will participate in celebration assemblies where various awards will be handed out to 
recognize their achievements and efforts. 
 
At 12:00pm, students will transition to outdoor spaces across the school site to enjoy a variety of sports 
activities with their peers and Form Tutors. We hope this will be an enjoyable and memorable conclusion 
to an amazing year. 
 
To ensure students are comfortable and prepared for the day, we advise them to bring hats, water, and 
sun cream in case of hot weather. 
 
The school day will end at 1:00pm. We have arranged for the school service buses to collect the students 
at this time. 
 
To summarise, uniform expectations for w/c 21st July are as follows: 

• Monday 21st July - Normal school day - students to attend in PE Kits 

• Tuesday 22nd July - Sports Day - students to attend in PE Kits 

• Wednesday 23rd July - Last Day of Term - students are welcome to wear non-uniform 
 
We look forward to a wonderful end-of-term celebration and thank you for your continued support 
throughout the year. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs E Curtis 
Assistant Headteacher, Behaviour & Attitudes 

 

mailto:office@buckinghamschool.org
http://www.buckinghamschool.org/
https://www.facebook.com/thebuckinghamschool
mailto:finance@buckinghamschool.org

